
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
March 21, 2025 
 
 
 
As a result of rapidly escalating cost factors, we will implement a 10% increase for all Ductile Iron 
fittings products, effective May 5, 2025.  Our revised price list will be available at 
www.harcofittings.com.   
 
We will accept pre-increase Ductile Iron orders at current price levels through Friday, May 2, 2025.  
Orders will be limited to 1/12 of your 2024 Ductile Iron purchases with Harco. 

Should you have questions regarding our impending Ductile Iron price changes, please contact your 

Harco Sales Representative.  

 

We appreciate your continued business. 

 

 

 

Chuck Walker 
 

VP, US Sales – Municipal & IWWP 
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